STUDY UPDATE: The Central York County Connections Study began in the fall of 2010
with an objective of evaluating future transportation needs for central York County. The
initial phases of the study focused on identifying and assessing the positive and negative
impacts of large-scale transportation improvements (that is, new roads or major
improvements of existing routes). The purpose of the upcoming Public Meeting at 5:30
pm, March 29" at the Kennebunk Town Office is to present these findings to the public
and create discussion on how to approach the final phases of the study. The last
meetings that took place were in September 2011; minutes and presentation materials
from those and previous meetings are on this website under the Meeting Minutes and
Materials section. Please contact Carol Morris at cmorris@morriscomm.net with any
guestions on the study or the upcoming meeting.




